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Mrs. Ellis’ Newsletter


November 16, 2015 	


1st Grade – Guy B. Teachey








What We Are Learning in Room 523


Reading – This week we will be focusing reading the folktale Tom’s Thumb. We will be discussing 


Writing – Students will continue writing informational pieces. 


Math – We are continuing to work on place value. Students are determining the value of a numeral by representing the numeral with tens and ones, a number bond and writing the numeral in expanded form. 


Social Studies-We are learning about Thanksgiving past and present. 











     














 Classroom News


Everyone has turned in their permission slip and money for our field trip to Old Salem! Thank you! 





We will be leaving the school at 8:30 and arriving back from Winston-Salem at approximately 1:30. For parents who are attending the field trip you may follow behind the buses or meet us at Old Salem. Please remember if you are chaperoning you must purchase your ticket online.  If your child is bringing a bag lunch from home, please remember to send it.





Student Council will be sponsoring a Food and Toy Drive for Our Daily Bread starting Tuesday, November 10th. Please contribute by sending in non-perishable food items and new toys.  





Don’t forget to order a yearbook. Yearbook forms and money are on sale for $18.00 until November 20th. After November 20th they will be $20.00.  





Once your child has read a book completely, record the title and date on the reading log that is in their homework folder.  Guided reading books CAN be included on the log and each book can only be recorded once. Get excited about reading with your child and help Teachey meet our goal.  









































Contacting Mrs. Ellis


Feel free to contact me anytime (


Phone: (336) 625-6226


E-mail: aellis@asheboro.k12.nc.us





Remember to save Box Tops!





Homework Checklist


Check your child’s Homework folder daily. Please initial to confirm you have seen how your child behaved for the day. 


Study Spelling words nightly. We have a short spelling quiz every FRIDAY.


And most importantly…read EVERY DAY!  20 minutes before bed gets your child 


Math practice sheets





Useful Links:


� HYPERLINK "https://www.biguniverse.com/" �https://www.biguniverse.com/�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.storylineonline.net/" �http://www.storylineonline.net/�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.justbooksreadaloud.com/" �http://www.justbooksreadaloud.com/�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.coolmath.com/" �http://www.coolmath.com/�














           This Week’s Spelling Words:


think


thank


way


their


came

















Please practice nightly! Test on Friday.














Dates to Remember 


11/18 Field Trip to Old Salem 


11/19 Chickfila Night and Skate Night


11/25-11/27 No School 











11/ Thanksgiving-No School








